rcwood

ENVIRONMENTAL

April 8,225

Mr. Frank P. D. Tran

US Nucle ir Regulatory Commission

Region II:

+iste T €0532-4352—

Re:  EBV Explosives Environmental Company
NRC Material License
No. SUB-9939

Dear Mr. (ran

4174 County Roz 1180
Carthage, MO 64836 USA
Telephone (417) 624-0212
Fax (417) 782-6363

The purpese of this letter is to notify you that our Radiation Safety Officer, Robert Guy
has retired. Our new Health & Safety Manager, Joe Metcalf, will be taking the
responsib:lities of the RSO and will be completing the required training within the next 8
weeks. We have no licensed Material at the site and will not obtain any before the required
training has been completed. We will notify you when this has been completed.

Also, effective March 18, 2025, EBV Eplosives Environriental Company, Inc.’s name
has been changed to Arcwood Environmental — Joplin, Inc This is a simple name change
only with a0 other changes to the compuny or ownership o: this license (e.g., the
company’s tax D number or FEIN remuins the same). Attached is the name change notice

we have circulated.

If you hav = any questions regarding this notification. please contact me at (417) 625-4412.

A
David R. Zoghby,

Senior Director of Marketing
& Comiercial Contracts







